
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Monday 19th May 2025  

 
Year 6 Residential – Blackland Farm 2025 2nd – 6th June 2025 

Blackland Farm Outdoor Centre, Grinstead Lane, East Grinstead, RH19 4HP 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We’re looking forward to an exciting residential at Blackland Farm from Monday 2nd to Friday 6th June 2025. Please find 
below a summary of key information: 
 
Staffing: 

 Miss Wright & Mrs O’Mara: All week 

 Miss Price: Monday – Wednesday 

 Mrs Mellors: Wednesday –Friday 
 
Emergency Contacts: 

 During school hours: 01403 752207 

 Out of hours: Blackland Farm on 01342 811327 

 Ensure emergency details are completed on the Google Form. 
 
Medical: 

 All medication must be prescribed, in original packaging, and listed on the form. 

 Hand medication to Miss Price on arrival. No medication should be packed in bags. 

 Inhalers must be provided separately (school inhalers will not be taken). 
 
Drop Off – Monday 2nd June: 

 Between 9:45–10:00am at Blackland Farm (RH19 4HP). 

 Children must bring a packed lunch and snack in a disposable bag. 

 Weavers Lodge staff will greet you at the open gates and direct you – please drop your child off but do not 
accompany them inside. 

 First activity starts at 11:00am; this gives children time to settle in with friends. 
 
Pick Up – Friday 6th June: 

 2:30pm from Blackland Farm (after the final activity and lunch). 
 
Kit & Essentials: 

 A kit list is available on the Class Page or on request. 

 Suitcases must be manageable by the children. 

 No electronics, jewellery, smartwatches, or make-up. 
 
Shop & Spending Money: 

 Max £8 for the gift shop. Sweets and treats will be provided. 
 
Payments: 

 Full payment is required – contact Mrs Griffiths for payment plans if needed. 
 
Communication: 

 Daily updates and photos via Google Classroom (please do not share on social media). 

 Children should wear their hoodies on the first day for group photos and visibility. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Wright & Mrs O’Mara 
 

https://www.loxwoodschool.com/web/chestnut_class_-_year_6/33097

